Michael D’Antona

1. How long has your family been a member of the KPSC?

My oldest son is currently a member of the U9 Xtreme. He has
been part of the club since 2011 when he began at the U5 level,
and my middle son is currently a member of the U7 pre-travel Red
Bulls.

2. In what way have you volunteered your time to the KPSC?
| coached both of the boys from U5 — U7 divisions, and | am
currently the head coach of the U7 pre-travel Red Bulls.

3. Why do you want to be a Director of the KPSC and what
talents (strengths) do you have that would contribute to the
Board?

With both of my older sons involved in the club currently, and a
third son who will be joining at the U5 level in the next 2 years, |
would like to give back by donating my time to an organization
which has helped my kids excel in the sport we all love.

| am a finance and accounting professional with nearly 20 years of
experience. | would be happy to assist the current club treasurer
with any help he may need related to club finance matters. | also
have experience in planning and organizing large corporate
events, and would also like to participate/co-lead the planning
and execution of all club events (award ceremonies, opening day
etc). Ultimately, | am willing to do whatever the club needs in
order to assist current board members, and ensure our kids
continue to have a great club providing an excellent overall
experience.

4. How often have you attended KPSC Board meetings in the
past year?

The April 4, 2016 meeting was the first and only board meeting |
have attended; however, | have always been at all required



coaches meetings throughout the years, and plan on attending

future meetings regardless of my ultimate nomination.
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